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To: All parties and the developer 
 
Re: EA1314-01 Jay Project – Acceptance of the Yellowknives Dene First Nation 

Traditional Knowledge Report and request for comments 
 
The Yellowknives Dene First Nation (YKDFN) submitted its Traditional Knowledge Report in 
support of its technical report for the Jay Project environmental assessment on August 17, 
2015.   Since this document was submitted after the technical report due date, the Review 
Board asked the developer and parties if they had concerns with including the document as 
evidence on the public record.  Parties and the developer were asked to respond in writing by 
noon on August 21.     
 
On August 20, the Government of the Northwest Territories advised that they have no 
comments (GNWT letter to MVEIRB re inclusion of YKDFN TK Report) on including the 
Traditional Knowledge Report as evidence on the public record.  No other party responded. 
 
The Review Board therefore accepts the YKDFN Traditional Knowledge Report as evidence on 
the public record. 
 
The YKDFN Traditional Knowledge Report is new information.  Parties and the developer are 
granted the opportunity to comment on this Traditional Knowledge Report.  The response 
due date is August 28, 2015 at 4 pm.   
 
The Review Board contact for the Jay Project is: 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 

http://reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1314-01_YKDFN_Jay_Project_TK_Report_with_email_cover.PDF
http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1314-01_GNWT_letter_to_MVEIRB_re_inclusion_of_YKDFN_TK_Report.PDF

